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Welcome back everyone and I hope you all had a lovely half term break. This next half term is very short so we are going to be packing in the work into a shorter amount of time. I hope you are all raring to go! 
Please Note: Stars of the week, Golden Book and Attendance Cup and Lexia Superstars are all from before half term.
Stars of the Week!  
Congratulations to this week’s and last week’s Stars. A wonderful array of different reason for being brilliant! 

[image: image2.png]Evan Arthur – 6E
Ben Horth – 6E
Fred Viner – 6G
Evie Smith – 6G

Willow Kingston-Miles – 6S
Charlie Arbon – 6S
Tanisha Raviraj - 4E
Kyran Reid – 4E

Emily Mallett – 4W
Hayley Allen – 4W
Megan Field – 3C

Daniel Carter – 3C
Liliah Wilson – 3H

Natasza Masternak – 3H
Golden Book

[image: image3.jpg]This week the following pupils have had Wow moments to be proud of, impressing their teachers and amazing their peers with special moments of brilliance. Well done!
Freya Chapman 

Aleta Castelino 

Rowan Pipe

Kyran Reid 

Yung Loh
Kaine Quantril
Attendance Cup!

This week’s winners of the attendance cup with an attendance of 99.6% were 6G - Congratulations!!! 

Lexia Superstar Awards

Well done to the following pupil for completing levels in their Lexia Programme. 
Abigail Scantlebury – Level 10

Serle Bailey – Level 12 

Jackson Dale – Level 8

Aniela Bisby – Level 5 

Toby Alderdice – Level 8 
Cross Country 

Mrs Wright’s Maths App of the Week!

Match the Fraction (Hirofumi NAKANO)

[image: image4]A simple fraction game, where children are given a fraction and have to select the correctly shaded circle to match the fraction.
School Meal Cost Increase

As from the April 1st 2016 the cost of a
school meal will be £2.20. This is a 
rise of 10p per school meal. 
Dates For Your Diary 
Wednesday 24th February – Year 4 Parent Meeting for Horstead Trip 3:30pm in the Hall. 

Thursday March 3rd – World Book Day! Dress up as any character from a book.
Monday 7th, Tuesday 8th, Wednesday 9th March Year 4 Horstead Trip. 

Friday 11th March last Cross Country Event held at Old Catton. 

Saturday 12th and Sunday 13th March garden clearing – volunteers needed please help! 

Week beginning 14th March Reading Week – theme Mystical Creatures. 

Wednesday 16th March Year 5 and 6 to Harry Potter.

Wednesday 16th March Mr West to take Year 3 and 4 Choir to sing at CHASMA. 

Friday 18th March Rugby Tournament – teams from across the school to take part. 

Friday 18th March Sport Relief – details to follow. 

Tuesday 22nd March Celebration Assembly 9:00am. 

Tuesday 22nd March Rev Parsons to lead an Easter Assembly for the children in the afternoon. 

Thursday 24th March last day of the Spring Term 2016. 
Back to school Monday 11th April 2016. 

Sports Round-Up!

What a fantastic week of football.... 

On Monday 8th February, the Year 6s played their first game in the Spring League against Avenue Junior School. Despite the horrible wet and windy weather, we managed to secure our first win! They were a tough side – extremely persistent and hardworking - but we had plenty of team spirit and determination. The final score was 5 – 3. Man of the Match: Max Yeomans (selected by the captain from Avenue Junior School). A brilliant team effort OCJS! Well done to: Evan Arthur, Ben Horth, Fred Viner, Charlie Arbon, Brandon Acton, Oliver Drury, Kade Warner, Max Yeomans, Owen Tuttle, Jeya Kandola, Cameron Walker and Sam Leverett.  

On Tuesday 9th February, seven Year 6 boys took part in the Phil Hill 5-a-side tournament, at UEA. In total, there were 15 teams competing for the shield. The standard of the tournament was so incredibly high. I was really impressed by the pace, skills, passion and effort shown by the boys. We were soon dubbed the Leicester City FC of the tournament! In our mini league we won 2 matches, drew 1 and lost 1, leaving us as joint runner up. Therefore, we had to have a play-off match against Eaton Primary School. It was so nerve-racking; I could barely watch, let alone referee! After a draw at full time followed by another draw at extra time, it was decided that penalties would have to be the decider! After five penalties we were still drawing which meant that we had to enter sudden death penalties. Both teams were fantastic and it was such a close match! Unfortunately we didn’t get through but I was so proud that everyone remained calm in such an intense situation and most importantly demonstrated outstanding sportsmanship! Although the boys were ‘a little gutted’ they all recognised what a brilliant achievement this was – 5th in the whole tournament! Well done: Evan Arthur, Ben Horth, Jeya Kandola, Max Yeomans, Ben Kimpton, Jack Morris and Owen Tuttle.    

On Thursday 11th February, the Cross Country team took part in the rescheduled event at Taverham Hall Prep School. Whilst it was one of the longest courses that the children have participated in (1700m), the course was picturesque and offered great running conditions. All the children ran fantastically and everyone improved their own personal position from the last race – I could not wish for more! It was really apparent that the dedication and commitment of early morning runs, in Cross Country Club, has really paid off! In particular, Rohan Day and Sam Sillet ran their best race to date - your hard work and long term dedication is paying off! The cherry on top of the cross country cake was achieving first place in both races – well done Jeya Kandola and Lottie Sanderson. I am really looking forward to the last race of the competition at Catton Park on Friday 11th March! Well done: Sienna Price, Rohan Day, Luke Copping, Sophia Harrigan, Cara Tipple, Lottie Sanderson, Sam Sillet, Jeya Kandola, Chelsea Cosgrove, Evan Arthur, Max Yeomans and Sam Leverett.  

Football dates for your diary: 

Tuesday 23rd Feb: Year 5 Football Match OCJS vs St Williams Way (at OCJS) 

Monday 29th Feb: Year 5 Football Match Avenue Junior vs OCJS (at Recreation Road Sports Centre) 

Tuesday 1st March: Year 4 5-a-side Football Tournament (9.30am – 11.30am) at Sprowston High 

Tuesday 1st March: Year 6 Football Match OCJS vs Valley (at OCJS)
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TALK HOMEWORK & ‘WOW’ WORDS
Each week we send a Talk Homework activity and ‘Wow’ Words home and we would be very grateful for your support. 

We are trying to help all our children develop excellent speaking and listening skills, which in turn will help them with their writing. “If a child can’t say a sentence then they can’t write it either!”

Please spend at least 10 minutes talking with your child about the questions below;
Do we all spend too much time using technology? 
With smart phones, iPad, computers, interactive gaming, blogs, Facebook, Instagram, the new rise of “celebrity” vloggers etc are we in danger of ignoring the people we are face to face with and spending too much time plugged into technology?  
[image: image6.png]



(connection, contact, conversation, transmission

articulation, correspondence, expression, intercommunication) 
In Big Talk, we use ‘WOW’ Words to improve our vocabulary and ‘big up’ our sentences to make them more interesting! Our ‘WOW’ Word this week is; 
Communication 
Please encourage your child to use this word,

in the right context, as much as possible.

· The ‘Talk Homework’ and ‘WOW’ words will be set every Monday in the newsletter; children will then share their ‘Talk’ with their class on a Friday afternoon.

· We will encourage the children to use the WOW word throughout the week.

Thank you for your support in helping your child.
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Please do not hesitate to come into school and speak to me or another member of staff if you have any questions or concerns. 
Mrs K Connelly
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The Nebula Partnership 
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The Nebula Partnership
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